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May 3, 2024 
 
To:   
 
Department of Recreation and Parks 
City of Los Angeles 
 
 
Sent via Email 
 
Re:  Numbering of Pergolas in Point Fermin Park 
 
The following motion was passed by the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council at the April 
15, 2024 Monthly Board Meeting: 

 
Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council requests that the Department of 
Recreation and Parks number the pergolas in Point Fermin Park to aid first responders 
and to make location of graffiti removal areas easier. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 

Doug Epperhart, President  
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
 
CC:   
councilmember.mcosker@lacity.org 

drew.leach@lacity.org 
deanne.dedmon@lacity.org 

wildrudi@mac.com 

campeau.jw@gmail.com 
aquarianstudios@hotmail.com 

epperhart@cox.net 

 


